Dear Dionicia,

Congratulations!

We are incredibly proud to present *The Bradley and Beverly Williams Family Scholarship* to someone that we consider to be a very worthwhile recipient.

It has been such an honor for the Scholarship Committee to review all the applications that the Austin Board of Realtors Foundation received and then highlight those students we thought were both outstanding and deserving.

We are impressed that you are a First-Generation College Student and we are quite confident that your family and friends are very proud of all that you have accomplished. Plus, you have a Servant's Heart, a genuine desire to be a helpful asset and "pay forward" your knowledge, expertise and experiences so others can benefit. Everyone needs an Advocate at some point in their lives!

We would like to encourage you to continue making a difference in your Community where you choose to live/work/play ... whether that involvement is political, humanitarian, social services, through a nonprofit that speaks to your heart or a meaningful cause that you are passionate about.

We wish you much success now and in all that you accomplish moving forward.

Our warmest regards,

Bradley and Beverly Williams